
Asynchronous Learning on August 25

August 23, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

De La Salle Santiago Zobel joins the nation in showing support for our national athletes in the
International Basketball Federation (FIBA) Basketball Cup 2023.

To ensure continuity of learning, all grade levels in Alabang and Vermosa Campuses will
shift to Asynchronous Learning on August 25, 2023. For your guidance, the tasks to be
accomplished will be posted in Canvas and/or the Family Portal on August 24, 4:00 PM.

Asynchronous learning is a type of remote learning where students are provided with
content and tasks that they need to accomplish within a time frame using an online platform
such as a learning management system (LMS). Interaction between the teacher and students
(and among students) does not take place in real time. No face-to-face class meeting
happens, even online. Students engage in class materials and complete work at their own
pace, typically within a given time frame, often using discussion boards to drive peer-to-peer
engagement.

Reference: DLSZ Continuity of Learning Plan

From The DLSZ Administration

https://family.dlszobel.edu.ph/login
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JL2fOuVx5NVuiSwfdlvNVQT28-TC2Zoo/view?usp=sharing

